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12 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Janet, 
 
 
Thank you for your Written Question of 28 September asking what action is the Welsh 
Government taking to mitigate the impact off-shore wind farms have on wildlife, especially 
seabirds.  
 
Our Ministerial role in the offshore area is dependent on the scale of the projects. I have 
responsibilities for consenting renewable energy projects under 350MW, while UK 
Government consents projects over 350MW. Further detail can be found here: Marine 
Renewable Consenting Process Flowchart (gov.wales). 
 
My officials are engaged with the Crown Estate and other government departments with 
regards to leasing rounds to understand the scale and size of projects, in addition to any 
early indication of impacts. 
 
Under the relevant legislation which controls developments in the marine environment, 
developers will be subject to a Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) process where 
interaction with a designated site is involved.  
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Competent Authorities (decision-makers) must assess the potential significant effects of 
proposed plans and projects on all Marine Protected Areas prior to granting consents. 
Where adverse effects on site integrity cannot be ruled out, the Competent Authority must 
set out compensatory measures to mitigate any impact to protected features or species. 
 
Yours sincerely  
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